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OF THE COMMITTEE ON RELATIONS WITH THE HOST COUNTRY

I have the honour to refer to yesterday's meeting of the Committee on
Relations with the Host Country, in which a decision was made to establish an
open-ended working group to study all aspects of the use of diplomatic motor
vehicles and parking and related matters.

In this connection, I kindly request you to make the necessary arrangements
to ensure that the New York City Diplomatic Parking Programme, introduced by the
City, is issued as an official document of the Committee before the first
meeting of the working group.

(Signed) Sergey LAVROV

-----

                        

* Reissued for technical reasons.
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